From: Glenn Eineman

To: Alyssa Roslan; secretary@resources.ca.gov; lisa.mangat@parks.ca.gov; mat.fuzie@parks.ca.gov;
john.ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov

Subject: The most recent Stipulated Agreement regarding the Oceano dunes air issue

Date: Thursday, April 26, 2018 11:51:38 AM

This newest agreement is so unacceptable! There is no accountability, no penalities for
noncompliance.

One of the worse written documents with absolutely no teeth in it that I have seen in years.
The only thing | come away with is is there are more committees, and another advisory group.
You need to do your job and start looking at the tons of science provided with studies showing
that the dangerous particulate matter is coming from an area in the Dunes do to the OHV
riders.

This is not about closing the park. It is about fixing the situation so there will still be areas

for riders and the growing population of the Nipomo Mesa is not subjected to the dangerous
particulate matter. There must be concessions, times change.

You have the money, this is not a complex issue, just fix it.

Glenn Eineman
South County resident


mailto:geineman@gmail.com
mailto:aroslan@co.slo.ca.us
mailto:secretary@resources.ca.gov
mailto:lisa.mangat@parks.ca.gov
mailto:mat.fuzie@parks.ca.gov
mailto:john.ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov

